
 
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 

Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury    
Father Robert Miller  01747 870228   tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com 

 https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  
   For Masses, please remember to use hand sanitiser and wear a mask.  

 PRAYERS: Our prayers are asked for Ann Philpott, Pat Elwood, Jo Richards, Frances 

Ormerod, Anita Watson, Sheila Whatley. For Geoffrey Fry, RIP 

 January 2022 

1  Saturday SOLEMNITY OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD  

 Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., Mass 9.00 a.m.  

2 SECOND SUNDAY OF CHRISTMAS, Ps 2, Proper of the Season 

    Diocesan prayer league:  Religious communities  

 Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. Youth Mass, Blessing of the chalk 

    6 p.m. Mass (Exposition 5.30 p.m.)  

 All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. Mass (Joan Giles RIP) 

3 Monday Weekday of Christmas Time 

   Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass 

  4  Tuesday Weekday of Christmas Time 

    All Saints, Wardour: Mass at 9.30 a.m 

5 Wednesday Weekday of Christmas Time 

   Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass 

6 SOLEMNITY OF THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD  (Holyday of Obligation) 

  Sacred Heart    8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

        6.00 p.m.  Mass 

7 Friday  Friday after Epiphany 

   Sacred Heart: 5.45 p.m. EP, 6.00 p.m. Mass 

8 Saturday Saturday after Epiphany 

   Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass 

      9.30 a.m. Confessions 

 9 FEAST OF THE BAPTISM OF OUR LORD     Year C Proper of Feast 

   Diocesan prayer league: St Ambrose, Diocesan Curia/Services 

 Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. Exposition 6.00 p.m.  

  All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m. 

  10  Monday  Weekday in Ordinary Time (Readings Year 2) 

The Holy Father’s prayer intentions for January - for true human fraternity: for all 

those suffering from religious discrimination and persecution; may their own rights 

and dignity be recognised, which originates from being brothers and sisters in the 

human family. 
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Parish News:  The new Covid Variant the Government has decreed, in Plan B, that 
face masks should be worn in shops, all public places and on public transport. It is 
now mandatory for all parishioners to wear a face covering in Church. 
 

Please remember we are still collecting used postage stamps for the Marfan Trust.  
 

Youth Mass Sunday, 2nd January, 9 a.m. Sacred Heart   Father will be blessing the 
chalk. The story behind this is that the Wise Men are looking in every house for the 
Child Jesus. If any of our young people wish to dress up as Wise Men that would be 
lovely. Please bring gifts for the Crib which will be taken to Alabaré.  
 
 

Contactless donations  

A new Digital Collection Plate (contactless terminal) is in place at Sacred 

Heart and one will shortly be coming to Wardour Chapel. You can use your 

contactless debit/credit card or smart phone/device to make a donation.  

You simply choose the recipient (Parish or a second collection), amount you 

wish to donate and hold your card onto the reader. 

You can also opt-in for Gift Aid to increase your donation by 25%, if you are 

a UK taxpayer, either on the machine or by making a donation on: 

https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=642 

Once you have set up a payment card for Gift Aid, future donations on that 

card will automatically be processed as Gift Aid payments, if eligible. 

Contactless donations are simple to administer, secure and convenient. 

Please ask Robert Vaux if you have any questions:            

treasurer.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com  

 

      Synod, journeying together, in our Parish: We hope to 
     meet up for prayer and an ideas forum in the New Year 
     within our parish. Please pray for inspiration.   

      What steps may the Holy Spirit be calling us to take, as a 
     parish, on our journey together into God’s future? 

Christian Unity Week  18th – 25th January   
       
On Tuesday 18th January, 3.00 p.m.  there will be                
a short ecumenical service at Sacred Heart,  
followed by a cuppa.  All welcome. 
 
Advance notice: Fr Nicholas King SJ on St John's Gospel, in the Methodist Hall 

(High Street, Tisbury) on Saturday, February 19th @ 1130 a.m. - preceded 

by coffee.  All welcome subject to Covid regulations (check with Fr Robert). 
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